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01782 235100 

Outside office hours: 

01782 234234 

Cheshire East 

Referral Team: 

0300 123 5012 Option 2  

Outside office hours: 

0300 123 5022  

Shropshire 

Referral Team: 

01743 254 259  

Initial Contact Team:  

0345 678 9021  

Outside office hours: 

0345 678 9040  

Adult Safeguarding 
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Stoke on Trent: Adult 

Social Care -  

0800 561 0015 
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What a great half term weõve had! The last group of students, Spode, 

went to Standon Bowers on what was, for some, their first night away from 

parents. Quite an achievement. The Year 11s in the Questioning Pathway 

have all been hard at work, preparing for and sitting a range of exams 

such as GCSE Maths and English and completing their coursework. Mr 

OõConnor has worked extremely hard over the last few weeks to extend 

the range of PE activities to inspire our students to take part in physical 

activity. See below for some pictures of students enjoying the opportunity 

to cycle around Westport Lake!  

 

 

 

Wedgwood students 

were delighted to 

return to The Belong 

Centre to visit their 

friends, the residents, whom they havenõt 

seen in person for two years.  

We are delighted that Belong have 

asked us to join them on the day that the 

Commonwealth flame arrives in Newcastle -

under-Lyme. We will keep you posted as the 

arrangements become firmer.  

 


